
Dear Parents, 

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health, happiness and enjoying an amazing summer!

My name is Devorah Kaplan – I am the Educational Director at Downtown Jewish Center Chabad.

I would like to share with you some information about our dynamic Hebrew school with the hope that you 
will be interested in registering your child or referring a friend.

Downtown Hebrew for Kids is in its 13th successful year. Due to the growing demand in the community and 
the very satisfied families, we have quickly developed from a home-based class of 5 cute kids, to our very own 
state-of-the-art building with enrollment of over 75 children! We value each and every family that joins us! We 
treat every child with the utmost care and attention he or she deserves!

At Hebrew for Kids we are proud of our refreshing approach to Jewish Education!

Our innovative curriculum and alternative methods of teaching bring a whole new light to Jewish education!
Gone are the old days of rigid, boring, Hebrew school lessons. We offer the hottest, most up-to-date, interactive, 
high-tech, hands-on, creative and joyous approach to learning. 

Our curriculum includes all the topics relevant to a well-rounded Jewish education; Hebrew language, culture, 
history, Mitzvoth, heritage, Israel, Jewish customs and Jewish pride! 

We are dedicated to providing an enriched Jewish education enabling our students to secure a deep under-
standing of our culture and Jewish heritage. We strive to provide them with a broad knowledge and under-
standing of Judaism which will permit them to be educated Jews who are proud of their Jewish identity and 
connect with G-d, His Torah and His people.

The Hebrew for Kids environment is one of openness; welcoming families from all backgrounds. We acknowl-
edge and respect the diversity of our children; while emphasizing Jewish values, family, community, caring, joy, 
tradition and rituals.

For more details on our curriculum, please visit our website at www.downtownjewish.com . For more 
information and answers to your questions, please feel free to call me anytime at: 754-234-5770 or 
e-mail me at devorah@downtownjewish.com or Esther at 954-297-1987 or esther@downtownjewish.com.

Wishing you a safe and relaxing summer! 

Sincerely,

Devorah Kaplan,
Director Hebrew for Kids
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